
 

 

 

Can you help us learn more about the experiences of LGBTǪ+ people 

living with dementia? 

I would like to speak to people who support an LGBTǪ+ person living with 

dementia about their experiences with using dementia services and 

organisations. 

 

Why are we doing this research? 

I am currently doing research at University College London and would like 

to learn more about the experiences of using dementia services and 

organisations for LGBTǪ+ people living with dementia and whether services 

are meeting people’s needs. 

I also want to learn about any other support that might be helpful, and any 

barriers to receiving the right help. 

 

What will happen if I take part? 

• You will have the opportunity to discuss the study and ask questions. 

• You will take part in an online interview that will last around 45 minutes 

where I will talk to you about the experiences of using dementia 

services for the person you care for. 

• You will receive a £20 Love2Shop voucher for your help. 

 
Who should I contact to discuss the study? 

If you are interested in taking part or would like some more information on 

the study, please contact myself, Simran Kainth, at: 

Simran.Kainth.18@ucl.ac.uk 
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